


The Art Club has started!  They meet 

every Thursday after school, from 3:00 

to 4:00 P.M. in room 103.  Everyone is 

welcome.  Learn a new art skill, meet 

with like-minded people and share your 

creativity ideas.  Remember, you don't 

have to be an artist to enjoy Art.  They 

love Stick figures...See you there!



FCA would like to invite all students and 

faculty to the annual "See You at the 

Pole" event before school Wednesday 

morning at 7:30am. They will meet at 

the flagpole at the football field for a 

time of prayer for the school and 

community. For everyone's safety, masks 

must be worn and social distancing will 

be practiced.


